
13th December 2024

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fantastic day we had today! Our pupils were full of festive cheer, dressed in their 
Christmas clothes, enjoying a delicious Christmas meal, and getting creative with Christmas 
crafts. The excitement was everywhere.

You may have noticed our work we are doing on oracy this year. Mr Badley is leading this 
initiative and will keep you updated through the year how its going. We have also been 
working on what a dialogic classroom looks like and have entered a research programme 
with a small number of schools from Iran, Argentina, and South Africa. On Monday, Mr 
Badley and myself had a virtual meeting with 6 teachers from across these countries to 
compare approaches. We are hoping to strengthen links in the future and enable our pupils 
to talk to pupils in these different schools.  

A huge thank you to our wonderful PTA for their generous contributions. The brand-new 
sand kitchen for our reception class has been a big hit – the children absolutely love it! We 
also appreciate the effort put into organising the film nights over the past two weeks. They 
were a great success and thoroughly enjoyed by all.

Well done to our choir who attended Newton Library this week and performed a lovely carol 
service. They were a credit to the school.

Looking ahead, we are excited about next week's nativities and carol service. These events 
are always a highlight of our school calendar, and we can't wait to see our pupils shine. 
Additionally, I have sent a special request to Santa, inviting him to join us for breakfast on 
the final day of term. Fingers crossed he can make it!

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Robinson
Head Teacher







GROWTH MINDSET

STAR OF THE WEEK

Iris – Reception

Joseph – Year 1

Leo – Year 2

Mazie - Year 3

Ella – Year 4

Robbie – Year 5

Martha – Year 6

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Growth:

VALUES

Noah - Love – Year 3

Sophie –Love – Year 5

Joanna - Reception

Sebi – Year 1

Bradley – Year 2

Lucinda – Year 3

Harrison – Year 4 

Sophia – Year 5

Jasmine – Year 6

Audrey – Year 1

Ava-Rose – Year 2

Nancy - Year 3

Hassan – Year 4

Ella - Year 5



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
St Peter’s PTA – Paint & Sip Event Saturday 14th December

Breakfast with Santa Friday 20th December

Christmas Parties Friday 20th December

Last day of Autumn Term Friday 20th December

First day of Spring Term Tuesday 7th January 2025

NATIVITY AND CAROL CONCERT
Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity Wednesday 18th December – 2pm 

St Peter’s PTA serving refreshments from 1.45pm

Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity Thursday 19th December – 9.30am
St Peter’s PTA serving refreshments from 9.15am

Key Stage 2 Carol Service – In church Thursday 19th December – 1.45pm
St Peter’s PTA serving refreshments from 1.30pm

Families have been issued one ticket for each nativity performance



THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.8% 

Attendance







St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System, please email stpeter@sthelens.org.uk if you are having issues accessing the 

system.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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